
St. Marie, Stephen 

3/18/2011 11:19:08 AM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: S St Marie, new cell phone number

Hi Brian,
As you know, we in California government are doing many things to improve our fiscal situation. And 

reducing the number of ceil phone contracts is one of them. I am turning in my oid ceil #, which is being 
called back as part of the Governor's plan to economize. So, please see my new (personal) cell # 
below.

Thanks,
- Steve.

Stephen St Marie
California Public Utilities Commission
Advisor on Policy and Planning 
415-703-5173 f office 1 
Redacted ' (mobile) - Note NEW Cell Number!
sst@cpuc.ca.gov
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